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Culling kangaroos in Australia is unacceptable in our day and age where there are other more 

beneficial and humane methods of wildlife control are available.  
 
They are Australia's national emblem and need to be protected.  

 
They attract tourists from all over the world coming to admire and appreciate this gentle animal.  
 
Their habitat needs to be protected from commercial farming with their introduced species, rather 
culling the native Australian species. 


